
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday January 26 at 10am
Worship Service
Guest Speaker Norm Dyck
Red Brick Kids

11:15am to 11:45am
Adult Sunday School
Anabaptism@500

November 17, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

January 19, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome                                                                                     Erv Willms

Worship in Song                                                                          Ensemble      

Children’s Moment                                                         Ramona Neufeld      

Community Prayer                                                                                

Scripture Reading         1 Cor 3:11, 2 Tim 3:16-17                 Erv Willms      

Message                              “Sola Scriptura”                         Pastor Daniel      

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

Within the Community...

MCEC Conference Deficit
Mennonite Church Eastern Canada
has a significant deficit and are in
need of financial support. Their
budget year ends on January 31,
2025. If you would like to personally
support them, please follow this
link to the MCEC Website for
more details.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://mcec.ca/article/23486-mcec-spending-plan-fye-2025#:~:text=Spending%20Plan%202024%2D2025&text=MCEC's%2023%2D24%20year%20end,We%20celebrate%20this%20result!


Within Red Brick Church...

Anabaptism@500 Adult Sunday School
After the Sunday Worship today, from 11-15-11:45am, we will
be looking into how the Anabaptist faith is being lived out
across the world today. Everyone is welcome! 

Financial Update:
The church board thanks all church family members for their
financial contributions in 2024. Pleased to report that budget
donations will cover our projected expenses.

The financial summary will be available in the annual report
and at our church membership meeting.
We do ask that everyone review their annual giving online
and report any discrepancies to the office before we issue the
annual income tax receipts. Contact the office and Julie can
also provide a statement

Blessing and Happy New Year

Prayer Time January 21! 
On Tuesday January 21 from 6-7pm please join us for prayer
time in the Youth Room. All are welcome!

Church Board Elections & AGM Date
NUMC Church Board is looking for 3 new members to serve on
the Board, a Secretary, Education Ministry Rep, and a member
at large. Please consider these opportunities. The 2025 Church
Board and other positions will be approved at our Annual
General Meeting Tuesday, February 25.  Thank you.

Red Brick Kids MCC Fundraiser
There will be a PINK basket by the Welcome centre. It's an
opportunity to support Red Brick Kids who will continue to
raise funds for MCC to help those in need. Thanks in advance
for your ongoing support and love.

The Red brick kids’ own offerings can go in to a offering box at
the administration table when they sign in.

GIVING IS AN INVESTMENT FOR ETERNITY.
"Give happily to those in need, and always be ready to share
whatever God has given you. By doing this, you will be storing
up real treasure for yourselves in heaven—it is the only safe
investment for eternity.” 1 Timothy 6:18-19 (LB)

Over the next couple of weeks, as we acknowledge the 500th
anniversary of Anabaptism, we will be sharing short dramatic
readings to share with you some of the history and distinctive
foundations of Anabaptist – Mennonite understandings of our
life as a Christian faith community.

No Cogeco Broadcast on January 26
There will be no Cogeco Broadcast of our service on
Sunday January 26. The Broadcast will resume on Sunday
February 2.

Bridge of Hope - Refugee Household help
Bridge of Hope has been busily preparing for the arrival of
a family. A house and most furnishings including a dining
room table, have been generously donated. They are still
in need of dining room chairs. Please contact Greta W. if
you are able to help. 


